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Brief Report 

 
The Department of Computer Application organized a TEKKEN-7 Tournament sponsored 
by Gameholic Cafe during the annual Fiesta festival on 18th March 2023 in Hall-2, Central Auditorium. 
The event was designed to provide an opportunity for students to showcase their skills in playing 
TEKKEN-7; it is a well-known video game. The event was open to everyone and in total 40 students 
participated in the event, which was further divided into 4 Groups. The tournament was conducted 
in a knockout format, with the winning team from each match advancing to the next round. This event 
provided an excellent opportunity for students to showcase their skills in playing TEKKEN7 and interact 
with their peers. The event was well-organized by Bakhtyar Ansari and Areeb Khan of BCA Final Year 
under the mentorship of faculty coordinator Ms. Nashra Javed. The event provided an excellent 
platform for students to showcase their skills in playing TEKKEN-7, and it also helped to promote the 
department and its students. 

 

 


